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    Byley Primary School and Nursery – Newsletter  

                          Friday 13th June 2025 

A message from Miss Whittingham: what a great week. The children - and staff – have been working very hard. The KS2 Show 

rehearsals are well underway. I keep seeing and hearing groups of children running through their lines and practising with each 

other! I am very much looking forward to seeing the final performances. So many children have made a lot of progress over the 

last 2 weeks of swimming. Many parents have commented on how much their child/ren has improved in confidence and ability in 

their weekly lessons.  

IMPORTANT: children waiting to come into school at the start of the day should stand in the area inside the school gate where 

there is now plenty of room to wait. If children are waiting outside the gate on the roadside, they should be accompanied by an 

adult. They must not be standing in or near the entrance to the staff car park. 

Science Learn With Me: the EYFS session was very well attended. It was so lovely to see the activity sharing and fun that was 

had. The next session is for Year 3/4 on Tuesday 17th June. 

FAB Festival: please see the links below for the songs the children will be singing on stage on Sunday. It would be lovely to see 

lots of Byley children on the stage. I will be there to watch.  

Don’t forget to pop into the Church to see the artwork from the local schools.. 

NEP Art Exhibition: the artwork is on display in the windows of the art gallery, at Barons Quay, with work from other schools in 

the partnership. The gallery is on the right as you walk round to the cinema. The display is on until 21st June. Each class has 

contributed towards the final piece signifying what makes us proud. We decided that being part of the Byley Community makes us 

proud. See the attached poster. 

Byley Rose Day: what a fabulous event this was. The rain did stop in time for the procession to take place. I was SO proud to see 

14 children from school taking part in this lovely community event. Thank you to all of you who came along and took part or 

supported. Nellie and I had a great time. Nellie was very well behaved too – which was good news! 

Lunchtime stars: I have enjoyed having lunch with Spencer, Max, Oscar, Lennon R, Jack, Olivia, Ellie and Lucia this week. I am 

looking forward to having lunch with more children next week. 

Thank you for your continued support, Elizabeth Whittingham (Headteacher)  

 
 Our Weekly Attendance Figures 

Whole School – 96.7%  

Reception - 93.3% 

Years 1/2 – 98.8% 

Years 3/4 –   97.6% 

Years 5/6 -    97.2% 
 

Well done to Year 2 who had 100% 

attendance this week! 

 

 

School Dinners 

Please remember dinner money is now £2.55 and paid via 

PARENTPAY 

3-week menus are on the school website. 

Next Week’s Lunch Menu:    Week 2 

Cost for the 7 weeks the children are in school – Summer 2 

Daily   £2.55  

Weekly  £12.75  

Half term  £ 89.25 

 Important Diary Dates: 

 

Tues 17th June Yr 5/6 visit to Crucial Crew in Northwich 

Yr3/4 Science Learn With Me @ 9:00am 

19th & 20th June  Moving Up Days 1 & 2 

Mon 23rd June  Y1/2 Science Learn With Me @ 9:00am 

Tues 1st July  Y5/6 Science Learn With Me @ 9:00am 

Tues 8th July  KS2 end of term show – 1:30pm  

Weds 9th/Thurs 10th July   KS2 end term show – 6:30pm start  

Fri 11th July  Reports out 

Mon 14th July  Open Afternoon from 2:30pm – 5:30pm 

Fri 18th July  School closes for the summer break 

 

  

 



 

   

FAB  (Friends At Byley) 

Please help raise funds for our school by checking out through the easy fundraising website. It’s easy to do and costs 

nothing. Go to the link: 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/byleypta/ 

Click on support cause and then create an account. This means you can then visit thousands of websites through the 

easyfundraising site and the retailers will make a small donation to the FAB. 

You can also set up reminders on your toolbar so that when you visit one of the named sites it will ask you if you want 

to donate – this will not cost you ANYTHING and saves you visiting easyfundraising to see your chosen shopping site is 

listed. 

Any funds the FaB make go straight back into making our school an even better learning environment for our children, 

so any help is greatly appreciated. 

If you need any more information, please contact: Catherine Peake-Wildman wildmanc19@yahoo.co.uk 
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